
Join us to address walkability, bikeability, and the 
ongoing Temporary Demonstration Project on 
Linden Avenue, between Fairview Avenue and 

Wildwood Terrace! 
Verona wants your input on how to improve Linden Avenue! 
A Walkable Community Workshop engages Township employees, residents, and 
businesses in a discussion about walking and biking. After learning about what to look 
for, workshop participants will walk a half-mile corridor, assessing existing streets and 
sidewalks and identifying issues to overcome to ensure safer and more welcoming 
conditions for pedestrians and bicyclists. After the workshop, a report will be prepared 
with recommendations on improvements to address key locations and issues identified 
in the workshop. 

The workshop and audit will also provide an opportunity to see and talk about the ongoing  
Temporary Demonstration Project. Learn why these changes have been put in place, and 
let Verona know what is working well or what needs improvement. 

This effort is part of the Complete Streets Technical Assistance Program, a collaboration 
between Sustainable Jersey, the Voorhees Transportation Center at Rutgers University, 
and the North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority (NJTPA). Funded by the NJTPA, 
the program is designed to support municipal government efforts to advance Complete 
Streets initiatives.

Thursday, October 24, 2024, 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm
Verona Municipal Building, 600 Bloomfield Ave, Verona, NJ 07044

To register for this workshop, visit: 
https://go.rutgers.edu/verona

WORKSHOP AGENDA
1:00  - 2:00 pm 

Classroom Training

2:00 - 3:00 pm 
Walking Audit

3:30 - 4:00 pm 
Report Back and Next Steps
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